
 
 

July 12, 2022  - Signed by Mayor John Engen. 

September 21, 2022 – Signed by new Mayor Jordan Hess. 

Re: Addendum to the contract for security services between the City of Missoula and Black Knight 

Security & Investigations requested by Mike Brady. 

1) New agreement entered into this 1st  day of August, 2022. 

2) Effective Date:   Agreement to terminate on the 31st  day of July, 2023. 

3) Scope of Service:   Add - City Hall and City Council committee meeting screening during normal 

business hours each Wednesday.  

4) Scope of Service:  Remove – “and Council committee meetings every Wednesday with a three-

hour minimum for each meeting. The three hours and up to eight hours of the meeting will be 

billed at straight time. “ 

5) Payment:    Change hourly rates.   New rate is $29.00 per hour regular time and $43.50 per hour 

overtime rate.  
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Missoula Mayor
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Nikki Hill 

Vice President of Operations  

Black Knight Security & Investigations 

(406) 880-8553 

nikki@blackknightmt.com 

 


